
April 6, 2023 

  PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

WINTER WEIGHTS 

 

The RM of Meota follows the Province (Ministry of Highways) annual orders for both 

winter weights and spring road bans. 

 

Winter weights are now off. The current legal weight limit in the RM is secondary until 

the Spring Bans come on which typically occurs the first week in April. The RM will issue 

a public notice once the date of Spring Bans is determined by the Province (Ministry of 

Highways). 

 

For detailed information on allowable weights and to check the current restrictions, visit 

the Highway Hotline website: 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/transportation/highways/highway-hotline 

or call 5-1-1 

 

For more information you may also contact our CSO officer at 306-892-0000. 
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